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Nunthorpe Primary Academy

Acceptable Internet Use Rules for Children

Remember that we use the computers and the Internet for Learning

All children must have written permission from their parents or carers to use the
Internet.

Only access those services and sites you have been given permission to use.

Do not use Internet chatrooms or social networking sites, eg Facebook, Twitter,
Movie Star Planet, etc.

You may only use the Internet when supervised by a teacher or other responsible
adult.

Your use of the Internet is restricted to activities that relate directly to your Academy
work.

Do not reveal any personal information about yourself or any member of the
Academy, adult or child.

Do not engage in any online conversation or dialogue without the permission and
supervision of the class teacher.

In any communications you should always be polite and considerate. The use of bad
language or aggressive behaviour is not allowed.

If you see anything you are unhappy with or you receive messages you do not like,
let a teacher or adult know immediately.

Remember that all Internet and email use is checked.

If you deliberately break these rules you will be banned from using the Internet or
computers at the Academy.
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